No COMIDA flight today due to strong winds (consistently greater than 20 kts) and reduced
visibility due to snow. The aircraft is en route to Anchorage for scheduled inspection to begin
tomorrow. Barring unexpected maintenance issues, the aircraft will be back in Barrow
Wednesday for a potential survey flight Thursday (21 October), weather permitting.



